
 
 

April 13, 2023 

 

 

 

The Honorable Tammy Baldwin The Honorable Shelley Moore Capito 

Chair Ranking Member 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health  Subcommittee on Labor, Health  

and Human Services, Education,  and Human Services, Education,  

and Related Agencies and Related Agencies        

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations 

United States Senate United States Senate 

Washington, D.C. 20510 Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

 

Dear Chair Baldwin and Ranking Member Moore Capito: 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration of my priorities and I urge your support. None of the entities 

for which I have requested congressionally directed spending are for-profit entities. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact my office with any additional questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Markwayne Mullin 

United States Senator 

 

 


